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  PUBLIC WORKS 

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 

ROAD RESURFACING  
Sheffield Road 

(1477 Sheffield Road to Old Beverly Road, approximately 780m) 
 
The Township of North Dumfries Road Resurfacing Contractor will be commencing 
rehabilitation work on your street, including, pulverizing the existing road, followed by 
grading, paving and shouldering, starting approximately, Monday, April 8th, 2024, and 
continuing for an estimated three – four (3-4) weeks weather depending.  The Contractor 
for this project is Brantco Construction. 
 
The Township will take all reasonable measures to ensure a non-intrusive construction 
process. 
 
During the rehabilitation project, we will make a concerted effort to maintain access to 
your driveway, however, driveway access may be interrupted for a minimal period of 
time.  Staff and the Representatives from Brantco Construction will make their best 
efforts to advise residents in advance if your driveway will be blocked temporarily. 
 
To ensure an effective and efficient project, residents are asked to not park vehicles on 
the road, shoulder or boulevard between, 6:30 a.m. to 7:00 p.m., during construction.   
 
Waste collection and mail delivery will not be disrupted.  Waste is to be placed curbside 
for collection by our Contractors on the regularly scheduled day by 7 am.   If necessary, 
the contractor will move the material to a designated collection area on your behalf.   
Please ensure that you label your containers with your municipal address so they may 
be returned to you.   Please note that containers will be returned by the end of the 
Contractor’s work day. 
 
We look forward to working with you in having our Contractor complete this project in a 
professional and timely manner.  Should you require further information regarding this 
project, please contact Public Works at 519-632-8800 or email 
publicworks@northdumfries.ca.   
 
Thank you in advance for your co-operation and patience. 


